
Stroke Research 
in the Okanagan

We appreciate the financial support of the UBC Community Engagement Office!

Thursday, November 7 from 1.00 – 3.00 PM

A free, ticketed workshop highlighting the importance of stroke research. 
Join People with Lived Experience of a stroke and caregivers and learn about stroke 
research taking place at UBC, the Okanagan and Canada.

Meet UBC-O researchers, March of Dimes After Stroke staff and Interior Health staff.

For more information or if you have difficulty registering online, please email Jennifer:
jejm007@gmail.com   

Scan QR code or register at: https://www.eventbrite.ca/e/stroke-
research-in-the-okanagan-tickets-1055208730719

Location: Okanagan College, Penticton Campus. 
Sunoka Building, room A06. 

The venue is accessible for those who use mobility aids. 
Signage will be available to direct you to the right building and room.


